# District Director, Joann Glasson July 2018

#### THIS AND THAT

When you receive this newsletter the Valley Forge Regional will have just concluded. I hope you were able to attend and had a terrific time.

Every once in a while it's good to take the time to remind our players of some of the great stuff that goes on in District 4. We are very lucky to have a district that has many volunteers who not only give their time and talents to our game, but also share their creativity and thoughts with us.

On the District 4 website, there is a feature called "Our Players' Stories". In it our players share their memories about the game as they move through the ranks. It's a fun read:

### **Our Players' Stories**

We also have a great photo collection if you want to take a walk down memory lane. If you have a photo you would like to add, just email it to me.

### **District 4 Photos**

On the more serious side, there has been a great deal of thoughtful work being done in District 4. Our President, Meyer Kotkin, has brought a new, creative energy to the district and his committees have produced some great work. Read, get involved, share your ideas with us.

## The Future of Bridge by Dave Kresge

District 4 Tournament Committee Report by Allison Brandt

District 4 Club Committee Report by Dave Legrow

District 4 New Knockouts with Qualifying Swiss by Meyer Kotkin